

## Ballycullane National School New Ross, Co Wexford. Phone: 051 562542

## E-mail: <u>ballycullanens.ias@eircom.net</u> Web: <u>ballycullanens.com</u>

06/03/2018

Dear Parents/Guardians,

We are hopefully back to normal here in Ballycullane NS. There is still a residue of snow around so great care is advised everywhere.

We have a busy few weeks ahead.

- ◆ Parents Association Walk/Run is on this Sunday. (Flyer on back of newsletter). Donations of cakes/biscuits appreciated by Friday 9<sup>th</sup> March. Last year's walk raised over €1,500 which helped greatly with bus costs, swimming & a new interactive board for Infant room. We would encourage as many people/families as possible to take part in the walk also. Spread the word please.
- ❖ Confirmation is on Wednesday 14<sup>th</sup> of March for 5<sup>th</sup> & 6<sup>th</sup> classes. Third & Fourth classes are part of the choir for the mass and should be in the church by 10.45am. please and collected after at 12pm approx..

**The school will not open** on that day. Classes as usual for everybody on  $15^{th}$  March.

Le gach dea-ghuí	
Margaret Furlong	